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Dear Parents / Carers,  

Year 4 Swimming lessons  

The children in Year 4 have an opportunity to participate in weekly swimming lessons this term for a 

period of ten weeks as part of the KS2 PE Curriculum. 

Sessions will run from Thursday 9th January 2025 to Thursday 6th February and then from Thursday 27th 

February 2025 until the final lesson on Thursday 27th March 2025. The lessons will be held at Woolston 

Hub and the children will be accompanied by Newchurch Primary staff at all times whilst travelling by 

coach to the venue. All swimming tuition is supplied by Livewire Swim Coaching staff. The children will 

have lunch as normal in school, leaving via coach at approximately 1.40pm and arriving back at school 

before the end of the school day. Risk assessments for Livewire Swimming and for the coach company 

are available from the school office on request.  

Children will require a swimming costume / trunks and a towel. Children who swim frequently or whose 

eyes are susceptible to irritation may request to use goggles for swimming. Please ensure that goggles 

are of a good quality and ensure you read the manufacturing instructions for putting them on and 

taking them off safely. You should be aware that on occasions your child will be asked to remove their 

goggles in order to perform certain aquatic activities. We require consent for children who wish to wear 

goggles.  

As the children will travel by coach each week there is a cost for transport to Woolston. We are asking 

parents and carers to consider contributing £10 towards this cost (this equates to £1 per week). Please 

pay via Parentpay by Thursday 9th January 2025. If your child receives Pupil Premium then the school 

will cover this cost. 
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Please complete the consent form by Friday 20th December 2024:  

https://forms.gle/CD3r2GroRA27tywRA 

 

If you have any questions please contact the School Office via 

newchurch_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk and they will advise.  

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs J Narraway  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/CD3r2GroRA27tywRA
mailto:newchurch_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk

